
SEPTEMBER 2024

ARBOR TERRACE 

MEET WAYNE

STAY UPDATED!

FAMILY PICNIC
It was a beautiful afternoon in August as
we gathered together for the Arbor
Terrace Family Picnic. We want to thank
everyone who attended and all our staff &
volunteers who made the night a success.
A special thanks to the Shea family for
their generous donation of the sweet corn,
it was a crowd favorite. The event raised
around $500 for the Van Campaign and
we are inching closer to reaching our
goal!

Wayne Stenberg joined our team in August and is
the new Foundation and Development Leader. His
years of non-profit experience will help to continue
to move the foundation ahead. “I’m looking forward
to meeting everyone and excited about advancing
the mission of Samaritan Bethany.”

wstenberg@samaritanbethany.com

CELEBRATING NATIONAL FOOD BANK DAY 
Recognized on the first Friday of September, which is September 6th,
2024. We would love to accept donations to help in supplying things
like canned goods, personal hygiene products, and more for the staff
in need. Donations can be dropped off at the reception desks. 



BACK TO

WHEELCHAIR

SCHOOL

VAN CAMPAIGN

Thank you to everyone who
donated to our school drive in July.
We donated the supplies to the
Riverside Central Elementary School. 

Together we can make a difference!
and support our local students! 

We have been busy! Last month we raised
close to $2,000 for our wheelchair
accessible van campaign! We are getting
SO close to our goal of $80,000! Donate
today to help our residents ride in style!

We are trying to achieve our goal by the end of 2024. With your help we can
make a difference in the lives of the residents and make transportation more
reliable and comfortable. We appreciate all contributions big or small. 

www.samaritanbethany.comLike and follow us on social media

$60,000 $80,000$0

CLICK HERE TO DONATE


